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Oregon’s Automatic Voter Registration has created a convenient, secure way for 

more Oregonians to 

register to vote. Twenty-one other states have passed similar efficient programs that 

integrate 

systems and information between government agencies, saving time and minimizing 

human error, 

However, not everyone interacts with the DMV, so it makes sense to extend "Motor 

Voter" to other 

government agencies that engage with large numbers of unregistered voters like 

Oregon’s Health Authority. 

I strongly support this initiative. 


